
Happy Christmas from all
at CSSC

The officers and Council of CSSC would like to thank you and your staff for your hard
work and dedication throughout the year, and wish you a very happy Christmas. We
look forward to working with you in 2020.

​Congratulations to Jessica McCullough of
Banbridge Academy.

We are delighted to announce that
Jessica is the winner of this year's
Christmas card competition.

We hope you love her design of a Nativity
scene as much as we do.

We had two runners up in our Christmas
card competition.

This superb entry was created by Rachel
Mealiff of Strabane Academy.

​Congratulations to Charlie Wallis of
Killicomaine Junior High School our other
runner up.

Thank you to all post primary Key Stage 3
pupils who sent us their designs.

We had fantastic selection to choose
from and the judging panel, comprising
CSSC Board members, commented that
the judging was a very difficult task.

Follow us on Twitter

If you have any trouble seeing this email, or if we can help with any issues, please don’t
hesitate to phone us on 028 9531 3030 or send us an email

http://www.twitter.com/CSSC_NI
mailto:info@csscni.org.uk

